CITY OF SAN DIEGO MEMORANDUM

DATE: May 2, 2006

TO: City of San Diego

Planning Commission

FROM: Robert P. Tucker, Development Project Manager

SUBJECT: Request for Continuance to May 4, 2006, Report No. PC-06-116Project No.

48457, Chabad Eruv

I am requesting that this project, Item No. 13 on the May 11, 2006 agenda, be continued to a date certain of May 18, 2006. The Mitigated Negative Declaration prepared for this project underwent a revision and the final, revised version was not distributed to the Planning Commission in sufficient time for your review for the May 11 hearing.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (619) 557 7919.

ROBERT P. TUCKER

Cc: Sabrina Curtin, Planning Commission Secretary Douglas Humphreys, Deputy City Attorney